
 

 

 

 

The Communication Sciences and Disorders (CSD) graduate program at Longwood University 

in Farmville, Va is conducting a research study and would love to receive your input! 

Who? 

❖ Participants must be a practicing speech-language pathologist working within the field or 

as an educator for CSD graduate students. 

What? 

❖ The purpose of this study is to investigate the receptiveness and views of practicing 

speech-language pathologists (SLPs) and/or CSD graduate faculty towards the prospect 

of individuals with disabilities working as SLPs within the field and/or entering graduate 

level CSD programs.  

How? 

❖ To participate in this study all you have to do is click on the below survey link or use the 

below QR code, provide consent after reading the consent form at the start of the survey, 

and complete the brief 10-minute survey!  

Survey Link 

https://qfreeaccountssjc1.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6KEDVpNGRstgzb0 

Further questions? Please feel free to reach out to any of the contacts below for additional 

information on this study. 

IRB@longwood.edu or Longwood Academic Affairs (434) 395 2010 

Billy H. Allen, B.S., billy.allen@live.longwood.edu 

Ronda Walker, PhD., CCC-SLP, walkerrl@longwood.edu 

Currently A Practicing SLP? Help Us 

Complete a Brief Survey! 

https://qfreeaccountssjc1.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6KEDVpNGRstgzb0

